
 

 

30.05.2024 

To                                                                                                                                     
The Manager             
Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra-Kurla  
Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Symbol:  JASH 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Updates pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing obligation and Disclosure Requirement) Regulations, 2015, we would 

like to inform you that inauguration of new manufacturing facility of Waterfront Fluid Controls Ltd., Glasgow, 

UK (subsidiary of JASH Engineering Limited, India) at Maritime House 143, Woodville, St Glasgow, G51 2RQ is 

going to be held on 31st May 2024. The Company would be manufacturing a wide range of penstock, stoplog 

and screen from the new plant. 

This is for the information of Stock Exchange and Public at large.  

You are requested to take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

for JASH Engineering Limited  

 

 

Tushar Kharpade 

Company Secretary 
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